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Message from the President

Brothers,

I wanted to do a quick reminder to all initiated and honorary members of the
Zeta Alpha Alumni Chapter of Theta Chi about the upcoming elections for the
Alumni Board.

This year we will be electing three (3) Board members. Nominations are open
until April 1, 2023 and the election will take place between April 10, 2023 and
April 25, 2023.

If you are interested in serving on the Alumni Board, please submit your name
as a nominee with a brief explanation as why you want to be on the Board to
Secretary Patrick Russell at patrickrussell2906@gmail.com no later than April
1, 2023.

Fraternally,

Sky Pederson

President

Zeta Alpha Alumni Chapter of Theta Chi
Cell: 724-309-8311
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